
Estate Walkabout Report 

September 2022 

Pathhead 
 

In attendance:  

Midlothian Council: Housing Officer Nicola O’Connor 

Tenant Participation Officer Hazel Thomson 

This walkabout took place on Wednesday 21 September 2022. The walkabout was 

advertised to all tenants residing in this area of Pathhead. A flyer was sent to all households 

to advertise this event and details to reach us via telephone or email was supplied on this 

flyer so tenants could raise any issues prior to the walkabout event. 

One email was received before this walkabout and feedback was given to the tenant after 

this event detailing the further action the council would take with the issues raised. 

We met at the start of Crichton Drive and also covered Crichton Avenue and Crichton 

Terrace. 

Crichton Drive 

The street area was in a good condition on the day of the walkabout and only issue we could 

see is that there’s greenery covering the street sign completely and this might lead to some 

confusion for visitors to this area of the town. 

Action: Reported to Contact Centre that the road sign is covered by greenery and badly 

needs to be trimmed back.   

Crichton Avenue 
On the day of the walkabout there was five messy gardens in this street area and one was 

already being dealt with by the Housing Officer. The path leading into the community 

garden space was badly overgrown with bushes and trees. 

Action: Housing Officer will do follow up action with tenants with the messy gardens and 

pathway and perimeter of the community garden with overgrown trees and bushes 

reported to Contact Centre.  

 

 

 

 

 



 Crichton Terrace 
The street area was in a general tidy condition on the day of the walkabout and there was 

no issues needed to be raised. 

 

Below some of the photos taken at walkabout. 

 

 

 

 

 


